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Sustainable Architecture Award entries close on 20 March

Entries to the 2014 AfriSam-SAIA Award for Sustainable Architecture will close on 20 March 2014. The biennial award
recognises achievement in sustainable architecture and the creation of public awareness and debate on architectural
issues.

d There are two entry categories - one for new built work and the other for works of social

[l S“STAIN ABI.E importance, including research. Entries are evaluated against a range of criteria including
AHBH ITEETUHE people upliftment, harmonisation, place making performance and evolutionary paradigm.
R s Saturday 15 March 2014 offers a last chance to catch the special exhibition of 2012's
AfriSam *ﬂ“ award-winning designs, on show at The Boiler Room, the Neighbourgoods Market,
Braamfontein, Johannesburg, open from 9am to 2.30pm.

Full entry criteria and forms can be found on the website www.4tmrw.co.za that also includes an extensive archive of
previously awarded projects.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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